December 4, 2020

Notice due to the increase in COVID-19 cases. The Navarro County Clerk’s office will take appointment
through Dec. 11, 2020 for Marriage License. ‘

As of December 14, 2020, we will be closed to the public.

All birth certificates, death certificates and filings of documents need to be mailed to the office.
For copies of criminal records need to be in writing.

The office will be here to process paper work as it is received daily.

This is a precaution to keep from having to close the office.

Thank you for your consideration,

Navarro County Clerk

PO Box 423

Corsicana, Tx 75151



